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CALL TO ORDER:  The public hearing was called to order at 9:05 a.m. 
   
PRESIDING:  Kristopher Ratliff, Chairman  
   
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER ABSENT: 
 

 Cheryl Nelson, Vice Chairman 
Glen Bolyard 
Ryan Logan 
Patricia Richards-Spruill  
William Lee 
Sarah Melton 
Dale St. Clair 
Bernard Henderson 
 
James L. Jenkins, Jr. 

   
STAFF PRESENT:  Caroline D. Juran, Executive Director  

Annette Kelley, Deputy Executive Director 
Beth O’ Halloran, Deputy Executive Director 
Ellen B. Shinaberry, Deputy Executive Director 
Elaine Yeatts, Senior Policy Analyst, DHP  
David E. Brown, D.C., Director, DHP  
Barbara Allison-Bryan, M.D., Chief Deputy, DHP 
James Rutkowski, Assistant Attorney General 
Kiara Christian, Executive Assistant  
 

CALL FOR PUBLIC 
COMMENT 
 
 
PULIC COMMENT: 

 Mr. Ratliff called for comment to consider proposed text for 
18VA110-60-10. 
 
 
There was no public comment offered. 

   
 
ADJOURN: 

  
The public hearing adjourned at 9:10 am. 

   
   
   

_______________________________________ 
      Caroline D. Juran, Executive Director 
 
      _______________________________________ 
      Date 

Caroline D. Juran

6/4/2021


